Before the Public Service Commission

Of the State of Missouri

	In the Matter of the Application of GTE Midwest, Inc., doing business as Verizon Midwest, for Review and Reversal of the North American Number Plan Administrator's Decision to Withhold Numbering Resources.
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Staff Suggestions in Support of Staff Memorandum and Recommendation

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (Staff), by and through Counsel, and for Staff’s Suggestions In Support of Staff Memorandum and Recommendation, state the following:

1.
On June 12, 2002, the Commission directed the Staff to file suggestions to explain and/or clarify the basis of its Memorandum and Recommendation filed on April 26, 2002.  The Commission directed the Staff to file these suggestions by July 1, 2002.

2.
In response to the Commission’s directive, Staff has prepared an additional Memorandum, which is attached hereto, marked Appendix A, and incorporated herein by reference.


3.
In Appendix A, the Staff has endeavored to explain the reason or reasons for its Recommendation to grant Verizon’s numbering resource request on a sequential basis.  In the event the Commission needs additional information, the Staff would be glad to furnish it to the Commission.
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